

Blayney Shire Council

Council Office 91 Adelaide Street, Blayney Postal Address PO Box 62, Blayney NSW 2799 Telephone (02) 6368 2104
Email council@blayney.nsw.gov.au Web www.blayney.nsw.gov.au
ABN 47619 651511

12 May 2023

Arek Gulbenkoglu General Manager Australian Energy Regulator GPO Box 3131 Canberra ACT 2601

By Email: AERresets2024-29@aer.gov.au

Dear Arek

Re: Essential Energy Determination 2024-29 - Public Lighting Pricing

I refer to Central NSW Joint Organisation (CNSWJO) submission dated 11 May 2023 (on behalf of the Southern Lights Group) to the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) on the Essential Energy Determination 2024-2029 regarding public lighting pricing.

I would like to reiterate and acknowledge Blayney Shire Councils full support for the submission.

Should you require further information regarding this matter please contact Council's Planning & Environmental Services Department on

Yours sincerely



Mark Dicker

General Manager